
               

            

             

           

            

                       

                    

  
 

  

18th December 2020 
 
LETTER FOR PARENTS OF STUDENTS IN YEARS 7-10 CLASSED AS VULNERABLE 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
The government has confirmed that for most year 7-10 students, face-to-face learning will not begin until 
Monday 11th January.  Remote learning will take place for these students in the week before this, 
beginning on Tuesday 5th January. 
 
However, your child is classed as vulnerable.  There are various reasons that your child would be classed 
as vulnerable.  These include, but are not exclusive to, the following reasons: having an EHCP; being 
currently or previously looked after; or having social worker involvement, either currently or recently. 
 
This means that we are able to offer them a space in school from Tuesday 5th January.  If you choose to 
take up this offer, your child would be following a special timetable for that week.  They will not be with 
their normal classes, or potentially their regular teachers. 
 
To help us with our planning, please complete this one-minute survey to let us know whether you wish 
for your child to attend school on Tuesday 5th January – Friday 8th January.  I would ask that you do this 
before Sunday 3rd January. 
 
If you would prefer for your child to access remote learning from home that week, we will be in touch 
again in January with further information. 
 
I wish you all a peaceful and healthy holiday period. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
J Mellor 
Headteacher 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=1EDErZMRz0GECpp6T0w9-GtRbBNE08RLkx4ROWqeLepUN0NHWElPSFY2N05RQUFFVDRTMTYyVzZLWC4u

